
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: 3/15/4.03 

Mrs Jo Aston 
Director of Water Regulation 
Utility Regulator 
Queens House 
14 Queen Street 
Belfast  
BT1 6ED 
 
15 August 2013 
 
 
Dear Jo 
 
Proposed modifications to NI Water’s Instrument of Appointment 
Our Ref: PD 20010/1605 

I write in response to the Utility Regulator’s consultation on modifications to NI 
Water’s Instrument of Appointment.  

I list below the proposed changes with CCNI comment: 

Proposed change CCNI comment 
 

Condition B1.2 We agree with the proposed modification 

Condition B10.1 We agree with the proposed modification 

Condition B13 We agree with the proposed modification 

Condition B5.4 We welcome the permissive rather than obligatory nature of the 
amendment at 5.4 that charges “can” rather than “shall” be 
increased.   
 
We agree with the proposed modification at 5.4.1 

Condition C11.1 We agree with the proposed modification 

Condition K5.1 We agree with the proposed modification 

Condition K5.2 We agree with the proposed modification 

 

 

 



Should you wish to discuss any of the above please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Kathy Graham 
(Head of Water) 
 


